
STLCC-Meramec and South County Admissions Updates 

Happy New Year! As we enter the second half of the school year, STLCC wants to take this opportunity to thank you for support 

and also let you know of a few key updates from Admissions and Enrollment Services at Meramec and South County. Also, 

remember that you can always reference processes or request resources using our High School Partner and Parent/Family 

Resource Page. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 UM TRANSFER NIGHT – Tuesday, January 29, 2019 from 5:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. at the Meramec campus. This event is 
designed for students interested to learn about how they can begin their college experience at St. Louis Community 
College where credits are guaranteed to transfer to any of the University of Missouri schools within the CORE 42 
Missouri Transfer guarantee. Representatives from Mizzou, UMSL, UMKC, Missouri S&T and STLCC will be on campus 
to meet with interested students! Please find more information on the linked webpage and marketing flyer attached. 
We can send you copies for your students, just let us know.  

 A+ Information Night – Tuesday, March 5, 2019 from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. at the South County campus.  This event 
is designed for students who are planning to use their A+ scholarship at St. Louis Community College.  During the 
event, students will learn about degree programs and transfer options, including CORE 42, receive details on how to 
use the A+ scholarship at St. Louis Community College and much more! RSVP information will be available in February 
via our High School Partner and Parent/Family Resource page. Stay tuned.   

 STLCC PREVIEW – Saturday, March 9, 2019. This event is designed to help any prospective students explore career and 
programs, receive campus tours, and possible tuition benefits. More information will be coming in the near future. 

STAFF UPDATES:  

 Admissions Advisor Ashley Jeffers has accepted a position as Coordinator of Student Services in the College of 
Pharmacy at her alma mater, SIUE, beginning in February. Ashley has made quite an impression on all of us, our 
students, and each of you—she will be greatly missed! 

 Over the next several weeks, Ashley will be stopping by your school with Mindy Souvannalay, our other stellar 
Admissions Advisor, to help with the transition.  Mindy has been working with our team since August with our non-
traditional student populations and a handful of our other area high schools.  Mindy will be our point person for high 
school visits this semester. 

We look forward to an exciting semester ahead. As always, thank you for your continual support! If you have any questions, 

please do not hesitate to let us know!  

Meredith Buschmann, M.Ed. 
Admissions Coordinator, Enrollment Services 

Phone: 314-984-7379 

Email: mbuschmann4@stlcc.edu   

Twitter: @AskMeredithSTLCC 

St. Louis Community College- Meramec 

11333 Big Bend Road 

St. Louis, MO 63122-5720  
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